
 

LA SALLE PARENT COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

February 21, 2024, 6:30 p.m. 

In Attendance – 8 members present 

I. Welcome/Prayer 

 

II. Principal’s Report  

Mr. Jarrell reported: 

• Thank you for the doughnuts during Catholic Schools Week 

• All seems to be going well ~ from winter sports, to morale in the building; 

Feb. Kairos was a success – next Kairos is set for 3/13/24 

• Mom Prom is 3/23/24 at La Salle  – same day as a track meet, but parking lot 

should be cleared out by Mom Prom time 

• 3 positions are open for next year ~ 2 offers have been made 

• No word yet on size of incoming freshman class, but number of students 

coming from St. Ignatius doubled from last year 

• End of Quarter 3 is 3/8/24 

• 5 seniors are participating in a electrical internship, and J & G Electric has 

extended job offers to 2 of those students 

• Looking to add plumbing, cyber security, and possibly welding in the future 

• Junior Vincent Foote earned an internship at Stanford this summer 

• Concerns regarding limited Key Club opportunities was brought up; Mr. 

Jarrell said he will reach out to Mr. Winiarski and Ms. Overbay regarding this 

 

III. Fundraising  

a. LaSalle night at the Cyclones 

• Was overall a success 

• Raised $666 for La Salle 

• Ideas for future games: have a deadline to purchase tickets to ensure all get 

to sit in the same section, and encourage all to wear La Salle gear 

 

b. Dine to Donate:   

• Mischele Crow is heading this 

• Chipotle on West Fork 4/9/24  

• Raising Cane’s is pending 

IV. Recap 

a. Euchre Tournament 

• Was overall a success – there were 33 teams, which is the largest number 

of teams to date 



• Mariellen shared an income statement showing a gain of $463.56 

b. Catholic Schools Week 

• Doughnuts and coffee were appreciated 

• Many students did not take a doughnut upon entering the building so the 

leftover doughnuts were passed out during first bell 

c. Camelot Auction Basket 

• Teresa Chapman did a great job putting together a “Mom’s Favorite 

Things” basket  

 

V. Upcoming LPC Supported Events 

a. Commitment Night  

• 3/7/24 at 6:30 

• Jake will reach out with LPC needs 

b. Senior Declarations & Award Night 

• 5/20/24 

• LPC needed to pass out refreshments 

• Leftovers to Senior Picnic scheduled for the next day 

c. Underclassman Awards 

• Held during flex bell 

• No LPC support needed 

d. Senior Picnic 

• Food will be Jersey Mike’s sandwiches 

• Donations of chips/drinks 

• Jen will contact Kisha about reaching out to Huntington for trays of 

cookies 

• LPC agreed to donate $1000 toward Senior Picnic 

e. Teacher Appreciation Week (May 6-10th) 

• Going to see if Shannon can set up a link for parents to donate toward 

Teacher Appreciation gift cards 

• Planning to write thank you cards at either April or May meeting (moved 

to May 1 so we can meet in the Alumni Heritage Room) 

 

I. New LPC Leadership - President, Vice President, Secretary, Logistics, etc. 

• If interested, contact Jen 

 

II. Budget Update 

• Handout distributed, though Cyclones game and Euchre tourney 

appeared to not have been added in to bottom line yet 

• Ideas for a “start of year raffle” included a Blackstone Grill in lieu of a 

cooler raffle 



Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:20 pm 


